
 

Journey's End Ranch Animal Sanctuary 

3085 East Prairie Hill Rd. 

Kingman, Az. 86409 

 

Jan. 2, 2014 

Arthur Martin, GICC LLC                                                                                                                                                    

P.O. Box 3407                                                                                                                                                                              

Bluffton, S.C. 29110 

Re: Path-Away 

Dear Art, 

Thank you so much for the donation of your wonderful product, Path-Away, to my animal sanctuary. As 

you know, I have severe chemical sensitivities and finding a product that is both highly effective as an 

antimicrobial and is still non-toxic, has been all but impossible in the past. Path-Away has proven to be 

both safe for me and effective for treating hoof infections such as thrush and white line disease, and for 

treating skin infections and wounds with our horses and dogs. It works very quickly without causing any 

irritation. I am very impressed! 

Wishing you great success with marketing your amazing product! 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Ritlaw                                                                                                                                                                      

Executive Director                                                                                                                                                               

Journey's End Ranch Animal Sanctuary 


